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Mr. David Lee - Headteacher

Quote of the week
8th and 10th November - Parents'
Consultations
8th November - Feltham Arts
Lantern  workshops
10th November - Anti-Bullying
workshops
w/b 14th November - Science and
Eco Week
w/b 14th November - Anti-Bullying
week









It has been a really good start back after the half term break despite the changing
weather. Next week we are very pleased to welcome you into Victoria Junior

School for this term’s parent/carer consultations. You will have the opportunity
to talk with your child’s class teacher and look at the work they have done this
term. Also, next week we have organised workshops to start our Anti-Bullying

campaign. More news on this to follow in the coming weeks.
Attendance at the school currently stands at 92.6% for this year. This is too low.

Those children who are not at school are missing out; not only on their education
but also on so many other aspects of learning, friendships etc. Mrs. Lewis takes a

very close look at children who are not in school and if your child has several days
off, she will be contacting you to see how we can help to ensure your child is in

school and learning.



Year 6
Cherry:  Sneh and Karthik 
   
Chestnut: Ayan and
Dharshini

Laurel: Prince and Amelia

Year 5
Magnolia: Dennis and Lea

Holly: Anish and Aaliyah

Willow: Leishem and Joey 

Year  3
Oak:  Alan & Beverly  
 
Elm: Yuvi and Hanvita 

Ash:   Zainab and Mikheil



STARS OF THE WEEK! 
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Year  4
Beech: Avleen and Kaden 
 
Rowan: Basma and Kostek

Ebony:  Archita and Owen

"I sent Prince home with a book for half term and not only did he finish it, he
wrote a book journal, summarising each chapter." Mr Bentley



"Yuvi and Hanvita have passed all of the reading quizzes they have done

since September!" Mrs Seevakreedam













V I C T O R I A  J U N I O R  S C H O O L

Our Week
By Mrs Wolczynski, Deputy Headteacher

Mr. Lee and I had the pleasure of
giving our Year 4, 5 and 6 pupils

their merit prizes from the Summer
Term last week.  Children are
awarded prizes for learning

behaviour linked with our core
values.  We look forward to giving

out the Autumn prizes at the end of
term! 


